
 

 

COUNTY OF EL DORADO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
  
 

 
 

 
 
May 1, 2012 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL – RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
 
Joe Jr. and Doralee A. Stancil 
3501 Airport Road, Building #2 
Placerville, California 95667 
 
Subject:  NOTICE OF TERMINATION – County of El Dorado Airport Land Use 
Agreement for Hangars Lease # 459-L0811 
 
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Stancil: 
 
This letter is to inform you that County of El Dorado Airport Land Use Agreement for 
Hangars Lease # 459-L0811 for leasing of Hangar Space # TP-24 at the Placerville Airport 
for the County of El Dorado is being terminated, pursuant to your request, because a new 
contract has been processed. 
 
This letter shall serve as written notice that County of El Dorado Airport Land Use 
Agreement for Hangars Lease # 459-L0811is hereby terminated. 
 
The effective date of the termination is April 30, 2012. 
 
The new contract, County of El Dorado Airport Ground Lease for Portable Hangars # 12-
53401, will become effective as of May 1, 2012. 
 
Please contact Brian Burgess at Department of Transportation Aviation at (530) 622-0459 if 
you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
COUNTY OF EL DORADO 
 
 
 
 
 
Board of Supervisors 
 
c:  Department of Transportation, Contract Services Unit 
 

MAINTENANCE DIVISION 
2441 Headington Road 
Placerville CA 95667 
Phone: (530) 642-4909 
Fax: (530) 642-9238 

JAMES W. WARE, P.E. 
Director of Transportation 
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